RECEIVED

7:56 am, Jul 31, 2012

Alameda County
Environmental Health

AP

Ms. Barbara Jakub

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502

Subject:

Notification of Upcoming Groundwater Monitoring Event
UPS Oakland Hub

8400 Pardee Drive, Oakland, CA 94621

Global ID # T0O600100939

State ID # 583

EPAID # CAD 09707509

Dear Ms. Jakub:

On behalf of United Parcel Service (UPS), ARCADIS U.S., Inc. (ARCADIS) is
pleased to inform Alameda County that per your request in a recent correspondence
dated July 19, 2012, the completion of the baseline sampling and second semi-
annual groundwater monitoring event will be conducted at the UPS Oakland Hub,
located at 8400 Pardee Drive, Oakland, Alameda County, California on July 31,
2012.

If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact me
at 404.952.1604. Please send correspondence regarding this report to Mr. Paul
Harper of UPS at the address provided below. Please copy ARCADIS on any such
correspondence.

Sincerely,
ARCADIS U.S,, Inc.
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Hugh Devery
Senior Geologist

Copies:

Paul Harper — UPS Corporate Plant Engineering; 55 Glenlake Parkway NE, Atlanta, GA 30328
Douglas Herman, Port of Oakland; 530 Water Street, Oakland, CA 94607
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ARCADIS US, INC.

1000 Cobb Place Boulevard
Northwest, Suite 500 A
Kennesaw, Georgia 30144
Tel 770.428.8009

Fax 770.428.4004

www.arcadis-us.com
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Date:

July 27, 2012

Contact:

Hugh Devery

Phone:

404.952.1604

Email:
Hugh.Devery@arcadis-
us.com
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